GAY AND LESBIAN HEALTH CARE SURVEY 

Dear Potential Participant,    
I would like to ask for your assistance in filling out an online survey for a study I am conducting on the health care experiences of gay men and women. I am a graduate student in the Counseling Psychology Ph.D. program at the University of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign (UIUC), and my dissertation advisor is Dr. Lydia Buki.  This study examines the experiences gay men and women have had coming out or not coming out to health care providers.  


Participation requires filling out an online survey. The survey takes approximately 30 minutes to complete. The survey is anonymous, meaning that your responses cannot be traced to you. Individuals who complete the survey can choose to be entered into a drawing for one of ten $25 cash prizes.    

Participation in this study is voluntary and may end at any time. In addition, you do not have to answer any questions you do not want to answer. Any individual may take the survey, and no person will be denied access to 

completing the survey. However, this survey is designed to gather the health care experiences of individuals who identify as same-gender-oriented (e.g., lesbian, gay). Participants who identify as bisexual, transgender, or intersex may feel that there are additional experiences that they have had with health care providers that are not asked about in this survey.    
To begin the survey:  

Please click on the following web address or cut and paste it into your browser's address link to participate in this study:    https://webtools.uiuc.edu/survey/Secure?id=755190    

Thank you 

for your time and consideration of this study. Please feel free to forward this e-mail to any individual or group that you think may be interested in taking this survey, following their expected procedure. Please contact me, Jorja Jamison, M.S. (jamisonj@uiuc.edu), or Dr. Lydia Buki (buki@uiuc.edu, 217-265-5491) if you have any questions.  You may also contact the Bureau of 

Educational Research (217-333-3023, www.ed.uiuc.edu/ber) or the Institutional Review Board at the University of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign (217-333-2670, irb@uiuc.edu) for information about the rights of human subjects.    

Many thanks!    

Sincerely,  Jorja Jamison, M.S.  Ph.D. Candidate in Counseling Psychology  University of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign
